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Following current government recommendations, it is highly likely that large-group 
lectures and other events will have to take place online. To accomplish this, we are 
working hard to adapt our content and delivery to online media. This strategy has 
additional benefits; by freeing up space and timetable slots we are hoping to facilitate 
small-group seminars, practical sessions and individual supervisions in-person as 
much as possible. 
  
Please note that the following second and third year papers will not be running this 
academic year: 

 M6 Sumerian Language 

 A34 The Archaeology of Mesoamerica and North America 
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